
If you are seeking emergency medical services or are visiting
an inpatient, please use the ER entrance located on the
northeast side of the hospital. 
If you are here for a scheduled appointment, please use the
entrance located on the southeast side of the hospital. 

As part of our ongoing effort to protect against the spread of COVID-
19, Loring Hospital has set up two alternative entrances until

further notice. Effective beginning March 17 at 6 a.m., please only
enter the hospital using one of the following access points. Outdoor

directional signage will be posted.

ALL PATIENTS AND VISITORS WILL BE SCREENED UPON ENTRY.
 
 

 

18 or older 
Limited up to two immediate family members (over age 18)
Healthy without having experienced flu-like symptoms in the
past 7 days
Mindful about applying hand sanitizer before and after
entering patient room

PLEASE ALSO NOTE
 VISITOR HOURS HAVE CHANGED TO 8:30 A.M. – 7 P.M. 

WITH THE EXCEPTION OF EMERGENCY SERVICES

 
As a reminder, Loring Hospital is restricting visitors until further
notice. Visitors must be:

 

COVID-19 UPDATE:
ALTERNATIVE HOSPITAL ENTRANCES

Thank you for your cooperation. For questions, please call 712-662-7105.


